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BARROW PARISH COUNCIL 
Cherry Oaks Farm 
74, Lower Monkhall 
Monkhopton 
Bridgnorth 
Shropshire 
WV16 6XF 

Telephone: 01746 785175 
Email: clerk@barrowparish.org.uk 
 
13th February 2019  
To: The Chairman and Members of Barrow Parish Council 

You are requested to attend the Meeting of Barrow Parish Council to be held at Willey Village Hall, 
Willey, on Tuesday 19th February 2019 at 6.00 p.m.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Jayne Madeley BA 
Clerk to the Council 

 
A G E N D A 

 
1.   Acceptance of apologies. 

2.   To record those members, present. 

   3.   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST and requests for DISPENSATIONS. 
    To receive and Declarations of Interest, personal or prejudicial and Requests for Dispensations. 

           4.  Allotments. a. report 

           5.  Allotment Actions:  

 

                1. Resolve to up hold the notice to quit as the requirements of a standard allotment tenancy has 

not been met in the last 12 months. 

                2. Approve a contractor to clear the half of the site to enable parking within the site, access to the 

gates to ensure they can be secured and no access from the private property allowed and vice 

versa.    The two vacant plots to be cleared to the ground but not dug over. 

               3. Resolve that the two vacant plots are split into two to enable a further four tenants to start to   

cultivate plots.  

               4. Resolve ongoing maintenance of the site and for 12 months the none cultivated site to enable it 

to be set out as plots.  The maintenance to be cutting back of the perimeter hedge, mowing of 

public areas and strimming.  Research into parking area that looks like it may have hardstanding 

under the grass.  

                5.  Provide disposal facilities for green waste either by euro bin or composting bins on each site.  It 

appears green rubbish has been dumped around the site. 
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           6. Let one plot to the residents of Floyer hall for use as an allotment plot not as private garden.  

Access to be the same as for all tenants not directly from their property.  This is to protect their 

property and other allotment tenants from any doubt of who has access where. 

          7. The other half of the site will need works before spring 2020. 

          8. Longer term Fence the perimeter of site to secure the whole site as safe for those working the 

plots.   

         9. Resolve to Join the national allotments association for £30 per annum. 

 

6.  Date of Next Scheduled Meeting Tuesday 19th March 2019 6.30pm. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


